

Issue 17: Thursday 17th July 2025

Kentish Town C of E Primary School Newsletter

Love — Equality — Compassion

Excellent Teaching, Excellent Effort, Excellent Progress: Every Child, Every Lesson, Every Day

www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk
Instagram: kentishtownprimary

Dear Parents and Carers,

Natalie Quinn

Natalie has been absent from work since March this year and for health related reasons she will not be returning to school. Natalie has worked at Kentish Town CE for many years and she has been a great colleague and friends to many of us. We all wish Natalie well in her retirement.

Summer Reading Challenge 2025

On Saturday 19th July, Kentish Town Library will be launching their Summer Reading Challenge with activities and a chance to win a family ticket to Kew Gardens. Sessions will be from 11—1pm and then 2pm — 4pm. All ages are welcome. We encourage ALL children to join and take part.

Farewell Tea —Wednesday 16th July

With several staff leaving on Friday, there will be a chance to say goodbye on Wednesday 16th July from 3:30pm in the school hall. This will be a free tea and we ask families to please make or buy a cake to share. **No nuts please.**

Beech Class Leavers' Service

We will be celebrating and saying farewell to our Y6 children on Thursday 17th July at 2pm. If the weather is good this event will be in our playground or in our school hall. Y6 Parents and carers only are invited.

Other Leavers' Service

On Friday morning (18th July) we will be wishing several staff farewell: Natalie, George, Natasha, Valon, Chloe, Ellie and myself. Please come along to our final assembly and find out which children have won the annual Ron Molock Pupil Achievement Award. Bring tissues!

Beech Class at Pendarren House

Our wonderful Y6 children spent last week at the incredible Pendarren House in rural Monmouthshire—Wales. They had unbelievably good weather and a fantastic week. My thanks to the children for their excellent behaviour and to the staff who accompanied them: Johnny, Sharon, Debbie, Miriam and Joe. Here are some photos.







End of term—Friday 18th July

A reminder that the end of term is slightly earlier this year. Please ensure your children are collected at 12:30pm. We wish you all a lovely summer. School will reopen for pupils on Wednesday 3rd September.

I will write to families separately once the end of term is here but I would like to thank many of you for your support and good wishes. I know Grant and his new team will provide the continuity and the drive to take Kentish Town C of E to new heights. Onwards and upwards!

- AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

Best wishes, James Humphries - Headteacher





La Sainte Union Catholic School

Bright Women, Bold Futures

We are delighted to invite prospective students and their families to our upcoming Open Events.

Come and explore our outstanding facilities, dedicated careers centre, and learn about our inspiring work in STEM and the Performing Arts. Meet our passionate staff, speak to current students, and discover how we support every girl to achieve her bold future.

Open Evening:

Tuesday 30th September 2025 (no booking required)
Open Mornings:
Booking: LSU Open Mornings and Coffee October 2025
Tuesday 14th October 2025
Thursday 16th October 2025





